
 

 

27th September 2022 

Pears Y1/2 Trip – Harlow Carr Gardens – Thursday 20th October 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of the Pears Class science unit on "seasons" this year, Mrs Gardiner and Mrs 
Mitchell are planning a series of trips to Harlow Carr Gardens, Harrogate, to support 
their learning.  The first trip will be on Thursday 20th October where the morning will 
consist of a workshop linked to the seasons. We will then explore the gardens and 
have a treasure hunt too!  
 
Arrangements For The Day 
Please drop your child(ren) off promptly at 9:30am at Harlow Carr and collect them 
again from Harlow Carr at 3pm (which will leave time to return to school to collect 
any siblings). Children will assemble by the entrance to the gardens at both drop off 
and pick up times.  Children booked into Red Kite that day can be transported to/from 
North Rigton by school staff – please let us know if your child(ren) are booked into 
Red Kite that day so arrangements can be made well in advance.   

 
Clothing 
Children should come to school dressed in their normal school uniform with wellies 
if wet, and we advise bringing a waterproof coat on the day.   
 
Lunch Arrangements 
Please bring a packed lunch and a lunchtime drink.  
 
Volunteering 
If any parents or guardians would like to come with us on our trip, please register 
your interest on the return slip below. Please note that if we have a lot of interest, 
names will be picked out of a hat and parents then contacted on Tapestry if they 
have been selected.  
 
 
We are asking parents for a donation of £3 per child for this trip, to contribute 
towards the RHS education department.  Monies can be given to Mrs Gardiner on 
the morning. 
 



 

 

To give permission for your child to attend please return the slip below by Friday 
7th October.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Gardiner/Mrs Mitchell 
Y1/2 Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 

Please return the consent form below to school as soon as possible 

 
I agree to my Child(ren)    
attending the Pears Harlow Carr visit on Thursday 20th October. 
 
I will drop my child(ren) off at Harlow Carr at 9:30am and pick up from Harlow Carr 
at 3pm unless I let school know otherwise. 
 
I understand that medical details will be taken from medical forms filled in and sent 
into school.  If there are any changes to medical details, please inform the school on 
the reverse of this form. 
 
 
 
Signed:  Parent/Guardian 
 
 
If you are wishing to volunteer as a supporting adult on our trip, please tick here:  


